
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been a pleasure this week to have 
so many children share their work with 
me. I have sent postcards home to 
children this week for exceptional work, 
and I hope to send many more home in 
the future. 

We will be offering school trips to all 
children during the next two terms.  It is 
important for your child to have the 
opportunity to visit places beyond 
school, as it enhances their education. 

Letters will be going home with further 
information including the cost, and the 
opportunity to make payments weekly. 

If you feel you may struggle with 
payments, then please make contact 
with the school office.  If enough 
contributions are not received to cover 
the costs, then we may have to review 
whether these trips will go ahead in the 
future. 

Have a good weekend. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher

 

                       

    

   
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Friday 11th May, 2018

 

REMINDER 

If you want your child to have a Royal Wedding Lunch on 
Friday, please make sure you have returned the form 
back to Mrs Corbett. 

Your child can wear red, white and blue to school on 
Friday to celebrate the special day, with a donation of 
£1.00. 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 95.8% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

PINE: 100% 

IMPORTANT  

Year 6 SATs 

Year 6 children are to meet in the school dining hall on 
Monday morning at 8.30am.  Breakfast will be provided.  
It is important that your child is not late for school next 
week.  

Well done to Year 2, who sat their SATs this week. 

Important Dates for your 
Diary: 
Monday 14th May  
KS2 SATs week  
 
Reception parents – Pleasure Reading, 
parents are invited to come along and 
read with their child at 2.45 every other 
Monday. 
 
Friday 18th May 
Royal Wedding Celebrations 

SEPTEMBER INTAKE 
 
Letters will be going out to parents of the new starters for 
September.  It is important for the admin office to know of 
any change of addresses. 

LOST PROPERTY 

It seems that lost property has built up again, can you please come 
along and collect anything belonging to your child.  It is your 
child’s responsibility to make sure they go home at the end of 
each day with their belongings. 


